
I have decided to resign from the Freeport Sustainability Advisory Board effective immediately for health 
reasons. 
I have been dealing with health issues for a couple months and expect that to continue for another 
couple months. 
This has made it difficult for me to focus on sustainability issues and contribute accordingly. 
I believe that there is much work to be done and that someone else could be more productive, on the 
board, than I. 
I am hopeful that I will be able to contribute, in a non-member capacity, in a couple months. 
  
I have enjoyed working with all of you and wish you success going forward. 
  
Russ Martin 
6 Whispering Pines  
Freeport, Maine 04032 
H: 207-865-3041 
Cell: 207-400-1393 
RMartinPE@comcast.net 
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